
No Cost Contracts Signed – May 2012  

For your information, the Superintendent or the Director of Business Services has signed the following 

contracts during the month of May 2012, at no cost to the District:  

 

No Cost Contracts  

Name  Amount  Source Description  

State of MN 0 Tech E-Rate Participation 

University of Minnesota Duluth 0 Spec Serv Clinical Training  

    

    

    

    

 


